
 
 

CITY OF CEDARBURG 
POSSIBLE QUORUM OF COMMON COUNCIL and 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY MEMBERS 
 

Friday, December 8, 2023; 2:00 p.m.  
 
 
 

 
It is possible that members of, and possibly a quorum of members of, the 
Common Council and Community Development Authority, may be in 
attendance while touring the Fox Run Development located in Cedarburg. 
The tour will begin at the entrance to the development located at Western 
Road and Hanover Avenue on Friday, December 8, 2023, at 2:00 p.m.  
 
No business will be conducted by the Common Council or Community 
Development Authority and no action will be taken.  Attendance is for the 
purpose of information gathering and exchange. 
 

 
 

 
 
11/20/23 tas 


